
    

       ParentApp messages 

       Boredom Busters 

       
       Phone calls home 
 
       New resources sent 
       home e.g. capital letter    
       sheet 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back my little superstars. The Prime Minister must have known how much I’ve missed you, because 

he’s letting us learn together at school. If you’re learning from home, then I will send your learning through 

ParentApp. If you’re learning at school, we have a new marquee for outdoor learning and a few exciting changes 

to the classroom. Let’s find out what we’ll be learning this half term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

OTHER 
 
 

       Singing 

      Handwriting 
 
      Topic 
 
      Physical activities,        
     including wake and shake 
 
      Art activities 
 

MATHS 
    

       Maths songs 

      Mental maths games 
 
      Revision of prior learning 
 

LITERACY 
 

       Phonics and keywords 

       Stories 

       Writing sentences 

       

 

RED CLASS NEWSLETTER 
‘SPECIAL EDITION’ 

LEARNING FOR ALL   

LEARNING AT HOME EXTRAS   LEARNING IN SCHOOL EXTRAS   

    

       Play and Explore time 

       PSHE focusing on     
       keeping safe, recognising   
       feelings and changes 
 
       Listening games  
 
 

       Time to talk 
 
      
 

Throughout the half term, we will support the children in their transition to Year 1. 

Keep smiling superstars and remember, when your work is 
done for the day, rest and play. 


